
If you would like to attend, please send an email to d.hardt@em.uni-
frankfurt.de until 22 November, 2019. 

Dear international researchers,

the Goethe Welcome Centre cordially invites you to the exhibition opening and
awarding ceremony of the photo competition for international researchers at 
Goethe-University “Seeing Hessen“.

When: Tuesday, 26 November 2019, 5:00 p.m.
Where: Bauleitgebäude, Westend Campus

GWC’s Photo Competition: 
Seeing Hessen

© Stadt Gelnhausen

Credits: Camile Kunz Credits: Hiwa Asadpour Credits: Polina Sazonova
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